
Capacity building workshop on African human 
rights system for African civil society organisations

The Centre for Human Rights, Faculty of Law, University 
of Pretoria, is organising a capacity-building workshop on 
engagement with the African human rights system for 

South African civil society organisations (CSOs). 

12 - 13 October 2023

Call for Applications



The Centre for Human Rights, Faculty of Law, 
University of Pretoria, is organising a capacity-
building workshop on engagement with the 
African human rights system for African civil 
society organisations (CSOs).The capacity-
building workshop is a two-day training workshop 
scheduled for Friday 12-13 October 2023. The 
workshop targets African CSOs that have had no 
or only limited interaction with the African human 
rights system (the African Commission on 
Human and People’s Rights, the African Court on 
Human and People’s Rights and the African 
Committee of Experts on the Rights of Experts on 
the Rights and Welfare of the Child). 

The capacity-building workshop aims to provide 
African CSOs that have not had any or sufficient 
interaction with the African human rights system 
an improved understanding of the African Union 
human rights landscape. The workshop will explore 
specific entry points that CSOs may use to engage 
with the African human rights system. The training 
will cover, among others: the key treaties and 
mechanisms of the African human rights system 
and the requirements for formal engagement 
with the system. The training will be facilitated by 
subject matter experts and practitioners drawn 
from academia, legal practitioners, civil society and 
some of the African human rights bodies in focus.



Click Here to Register

The cost of participation in the workshop (travel, 
accommodation, meals, local transport, and 
certificates) will be covered by the Centre for 
Human Rights. The participants will be required to 
arrive at the venue of the workshop (in Pretoria, 
South Africa) on 11 October, attend the workshop 
on 12 and 13 October and depart by the morning of 
the 14 October. Please note that there are limited 
spaces available. 

Submit application through the link below 
before 30 June 2023: 

Details that would be required in the form include: 

The extent of interaction with the African human rights 
system of your CSO, and how the capacity-building 
workshop will be useful for your CSO;
The details of the participant(s) who will represent 
your organisation;
The location participant(s) will be traveling from. 

Participants will be informed about their selection by 
7 July 2023.

https://forms.gle/YHNm6XU9Q1xkQEQu7
https://forms.gle/YHNm6XU9Q1xkQEQu7


For more information, contact:  

Ruth Versfeld
ruth.versfeld@up.ac.za

Project officer: Litigation and Implementation
Centre for Human Rights 

www.chr.up.ac.za

Foluso Adegalu
foluso.adegalu@up.ac.za

Project Manager: Litigation and Implementation
Centre for Human Rights

www.chr.up.ac.za 

Brian Kibirango
brian.kibirango@up.ac.za 

Researcher: Litigation and Implementation
Centre for Human Rights

www.chr.up.ac.za
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